
APPENDIX  C  - MAINTENANCE  REPORT 
 
1.  We are still working with only one maintenance officer, with some extra help being 
bought in, normally two days a week, when required. 
 
2.  Now that the remedial work at the Cornwell Centre has been finished, cracks which had 
opened up between the walls and ceiling have been filled in and wooden strips fitted.  Most 
of this was general wear, with the section above the door where subsidence had occurred, 
being worse. 
 
3.  Following the flooding at Hildens Drive play area, a small ditch has been dug near the 
fence to help drain off some of the excess water.  This has helped, the footpaths now being 
clear, but the grass areas are still very sodden.  The footpaths were very mossy and have 
been cleaned and cleared back by the parish’s maintenance officer. 
 

 
 
  
 

       
 
There was also one section of the footpath which had become damaged, which the parish 
maintenance officer has filled in with concrete. 
 
 


